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June 11, 1996











Dear Letitia:





As you know, I am the Captain for the Krewe of Olympus Ball for 1997.  





Last year, you had quoted me $500 to shoot the ball (about 10-36 exposure rolls of film including developing).





In reviewing the pictures from this year’s ball, I’m not sure that 10 rolls of film would be sufficient.  I would like for you to submit a quote to me for 15 rolls of 36 exposures.  Additionally, I would like to get the film from you the evening of the ball so that we can have them developed.  (This will cut down our lead time in getting pictures back to our members.)  If you would like a set of pictures for your archives, that can be arranged.





The ball will be January 25 in the same location as last year.  Doors open at 7pm and the photographer is generally finished about 11:30pm.  If you have an opportunity sometime during the day that Saturday, it would also be nice if you could take some pictures of table decorations and other preparations - whatever would fit your schedule.





If you would like to review last year’s pictures, I would be happy to sit down with you for that purpose.





I hope that this will fit your schedule and I look forward to hearing from you soon.





Yours in the Spirit of Mardi Gras,











Bruce Reeves


Ball Captain, Olympus XXVII





